Bicton C.E. Primary School

Class One Newsletter — Autumn 2015

Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome to Class One! We are really looking forward to a fun, busy term.

Please find attached our class Topic Web — this gives you an overview of
what we aim to cover this Autumn Term.

Things to remember:

e Book bags need to be in school daily. Your child will read regularly to
an adult in school. Please listen to your child read on a regular basis
and update your child’s reading record.

e PE kits need to be put in your child’s locker on a Monday and taken
home on a Friday.

e Your child can bring in a named water bottle into school. There is
always water available throughout the day.

e Your child can bring in a healthy snack to eat at break time.

e Please provide a coat for the cooler weather. This can be kept in your
child’s locker.

e We have a wellie rack outside for your child to keep a pair of names
wellies in school.

e Please make sure all clothing is clearly labelled with your child’s name,
including shoes/pumps.

e Thereis a as you enter the room, just past the lockers.
This basket is there for you/your child to put home link book messages,
money, messages into. The basket will be checked at the start of the
day by an adult.

e Any monies for school dinners etc are to be put in a named, sealed
envelope stating what the money is for.

e Please could we ask for children to refrain from bringing in their own
toys into school. Children get very upset if their toys get broken by
accident or go missing!

Please keep an eye out for new photos and important pieces of information
which will be uploaded to our school website.

Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions.
Thank you

Mrs S Bowes and Mrs L Conde



